A special meeting of the Board of Trustees was held on Saturday, March 9, 2024, in the Village Hall. Mayor Dodge opened the meeting at 9:01 a.m. Also present were Deputy Mayor Conley, Trustee Blumrick, Trustee McAvoy, Trustee Barr, Coordinator Bobbitt, Police Chief Swick, Sgt Johnson, and Clerk-Treasurer VanBuren.

Darren Burdick, Kellie LePard, and Renee' Holly-Eberhard also attended the meeting.

Trustee McAvoy led the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Board reviewed, discussed and determined the non-union employees' wages for the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year.

A motion was made by Deputy Mayor Conley, and seconded by Trustee McAvoy, to enter into Executive Session for the purpose of discussing an ongoing contract negotiation. Carried, with all present voting aye.

Executive Session opened at 11:.07 a.m.

A motion was made by Trustee Blumrick, and seconded by Trustee Barr, to return to General Session. Carried, with all present voting aye.

General Session reconvened at 11:40 a.m.

There being no other business, a motion was made by Trustee Barr, and seconded by Deputy Mayor Conley, to adjourn. Carried, with all present voting aye.

Meeting adjourned at 11:40 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa M. VanBuren Clerk-Treasurer